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GE/l

Cr Terry McDavitt
Chairperson, Passenger Transport Committee
Wellington Regional Council
P 0 Box 1 l-646
WELLINGTON

Dear Terry

Lambton  Bus/Rail Interchange Wellington

Thank you for your letter of 7 August regarding the Lambton Bus/Rail Interchange.

I understand that officers of Transfund are currently discussing your response to the Board’s
proposal with officials from the Wellington Regional and City Councils. I do not think a
meeting with the Board would progress the matter more expeditiously at this time.

Yours sincerely

G \Exccutivc\PA  Col~fidelllidl\clldir\McDavlll  re  Lrmbton  BUS-R&II lt~lercl~dnge  dot


